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Peak bodies at hearing on restricted breed dogs 

The parliamentary inquiry into restricted breed dogs is holding its next public hearing on Tuesday 
10 November. 

The Australian Veterinary Association, Dogs Victoria and the RSPCA will be presenting their views to the 
Victorian Parliament’s Economy and Infrastructure Committee. 

The hearing will be from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

For more details on the inquiry, including the submissions from the groups appearing at the hearing, visit the 
Committee’s website. 
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